
Notice of Budget Meeting

April 11, 2024

Notice is hereby given that on April 11, 2024 at 7 p.m., the Gifford Village Board will meet for the
purpose of discussing the Budget for Fiscal Year 2024. When the business of the Board is
completed, it will adjourn. The public is welcome to attend.

Pledge and attendance.

Budget Meeting

Adjournment

Diane Baker, Village Clerk


